
Money for Water 
from the Sun
Knalle School, the SSA-built school, in Bara – 
Sudan, urgently needs a rehabilitation of the 
life-giving water system. Your contribution  
can make a big difference.

About SSA
Swedish Sudanese Association is a politically  
and religiously independent association that promotes 
exchanges, contacts and learning between people 
in Sweden and Sudan and contribute to a positive 
future for the needy people in Sudan by supporting 
education, training and development. 

Swedish Sudanese Association welcomes all 
who wants to support us in a spirit of fellowship, 
humanitarianism and respect for people's  
fundamental rights.

If you would like to know mor about us  
and our proejcts please visit: 
www.swedishsudanese.org

You also find us on facebook  
and twitter! 

Swedish Sudanese Association
www.swedishsudanese.org  |  info@swedishsudanese.org  |  Facebook.com/SSAorg   



Knalle school, a school amongst 3 villages, outside 
the town of Bara, in the middle of Sudan, was 
inaugurated in 1993 by the Swedish Sudanese 
Association (SSA) with the help of fundraisers. 
The schools solar pump system has run its course after more than 25 
years. Now we want to give the well a new life with a complete solar pump 
system consisting of a solar pump, solar panels, control unit, cables, hoses 
and others.

The students and teachers are eager to start a project for growing 
vegetables and plant trees with support from Swedish Sudanese and 
Sudanese Swedish Associations. It is about stopping sand build-up, 
about school children getting enough to eat and to be able to absorb 
knowledge, about teachers enjoying a reasonable working environment 
and it is about children and teachers getting the opportunity to 
successfully run a project together in a democratic spirit.
It is also about enabling the children to learn effective 
environmentally friendly growing methods supported by the Kordufan 

University. Availing water will also allow the university to start a Rural  
Development Center within the school area that should support 
development in the whole Bara Region, in areas such as health, 
agriculture, forestry, animal husbandry, education, water and crafts.

But first Water is needed! This is a great opportunity for a positive 
development – help us assist the Knalle school grasp this chance 
with the help of the University of Kordufan. Help us change the lives 
of many people. 

Every gift means so much! 
If you would like to help the children  
at the Knalle School please send your 
contribution to: 

      Bankgiro: 5295-7594 - OBS! New number  
Swish: 123-379 47 32 
When transferring money, please write on
Message/OCR: SunWater

Thank you!
Swedish Sudanese 

Association


